Mohawk Council Communiqué

Monday, 7 Onerahtdékha / April, 2008

The following is a brief synopsis of the latest Council Meeting

Chiefs in Attendance
In - Mike Delisle Jr, Martin Leborgne, Marvin Zacharie, Peter Paul, Peggy Mayo-Standup,
Warren Lahache, Johnny Montour, Kenneth McComber.

Also In Attendance - Alana Goodleaf-Rice, Melanie Gilbert.
Guests - Bryan Deer, Carol Goodleaf, Trina C Diabo.

Chiefs Absent - Rhonda Kirby (vacation), John Dee Delormier (Bereavement), Mike Bush
(Medical Leave).

Housekeeping

A few Chiefs will be in Court on Tuesday, April 8, regarding the Keith Myiow case.

On Monday and Tuesday, April 14-15, Chiefs Johnny Montour and Martin Leborgne, along with
Jeffrey Diabo, will be at the next Iroquois Caucus Meeting in Ottawa.

On Monday, April 14, Grand Chief Mike Delisle will in Ottawa at the Aboriginal Standing
Committee on Specific Claims to address the proposed Bill C-30.

The following agenda items were discussed:

New Sports Complex Refridgeration System

Due to the amount of the contract, Chiefs had to officially delegate responsibility to sign this
contract to Tom Morris, Associate Executive Director of (Sports & Recreation & Social
Development). The overall contract is close to $1.2 million. Over $300,000 will be spent this
year.

Gaming Commission Re-Appointed
The official mandate for the existing interim Commission was up. The Council Table extended
the existing interim Commission another 90 days.

Land Allotments
A Community Member’s land allotment was transferred to an estate and a short discussion took
place on other Land issues not related to the subject.

Community Visioning

A decision was made to move forward with the Community Visioning process. Christine
Zachary-Deom will be the lead technician on this file. An Advisory body will be put in place,
consisting of Melanie Gilbert, Dodie Gilbert, Alana Goodleaf-Rice, Grand Chief Mike Delisle and
Chief Peggy Mayo.



